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Dear Animal Lovers on Koh Samui December 2009

As you may know, the bosses of Dog Rescue Center Samui, Brigitte and Werner, are in Germany over 
Christmas and New Year. So far, we (Allison and Jay) have everything under control and things are 
going smoothly. A big thank you goes as ever to our manager, Khun Wit, who’s doing a fantastic job 
keeping everything together and everyone in line (particularly us)!

We have had some fantastic news regarding the Goldene Pfote (Golden Paw) Award. On 13 December 
2009, it was announced that we were the winners and will now – THANKS to all of you who voted for us
– proudly receive the prize money of 5,000 Euro. Hooray!

Another big thank you goes to the Blue Water School for its food leftovers – the doggies love them! 
Thank you also to Tongsai Bay for the beach mats and towels which they gave us for our animals!

We’d like to remind you once again that we have over 300 hungry mouths to feed and, if you have a 
restaurant/hotel (in the Chaweng area) with a lot of daily food leftovers, please think of us! We have now 
bought a much bigger freezer, which means we can store the leftovers and take them to our big shelter 
in the morning. We’d love to make the dogs in the compounds at Ban Taling Ngam happy, too by 
varying their diet �

Operation list - November 2009

Dogs (Female) Dogs (Male) Cats (Female) Cats (Male) Other Total
103 21 11 3 6 144

Thank you very much for all your help!

We hope we can count on your continued support so 
that we can make even more progress in future. We 
believe our efforts to make Koh Samui more animal-
friendly have made it a happier and safer place for 
tourists and everyone living on this island. Our four-
legged friends are most grateful for your 
contributions!

Thank you also for all the lovely Christmas e-mails 
and Christmas cards.

In the name of all the dogs and cats on the island, 
thank you for your support and

Merry Christmas!

Allison & Jay (for Brigitte)


